Westchester Women’s Golf Association

December 11, 2023 — WWGA General Meeting
Sol Cocina Restaurant — Holiday Luncheon

Meeting called to order at 1L12 pm.
Pat Martzen, President called for a moment of silience in rembrance of Myra Einberg.

Membership report — Sally Elenitsky/Sue Robelotto
The following were introduced and proposed for membership:

Natalie Chun
Melissa Fray

Dallas moved that Natalie Chun and Melissa Fray be accepted for membership
Jane Wortman seconded the motion
Motion carried.

Natalie and Melissa were welcomed to the club.

Outgoing Board recognition
Pat acknowledged the outgoing board and presented each with a token of her thanks.

2024 Board recognition
Carol Earle, 2024 President adknowledged the 2024 board.

Adjourn
Meeting was adjourned 1:27 pm

Respectfully Submitted: @&@%% g@/b

Deborah Christian, Secretary

Attachments:
New Member Spotlight — Chun
New Member Spotlight — Fray
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New Member
Spotlight

Natalie Chun

Please welcome Natalie to WWGA. She is originally from South
Korea and currently lives in Gardena, CA. Natalie is a widow with
one son and one daughter. She has been golfing for 2 72 years. She

works at a Korean Restaurant.



New Member
Spotlight

Melissa Fray

Melissa lives in West LA with her husband. They have four children. She golfed
for 15 years before taking a 20 haitus from the game. They moved to Los
Angeles from Chicago two years ago. She has just recently taken up golf once
again. Melissa works as a neuro-movement educator.

Let’s all welcome Melissa to WWGA!



